
“Safe Word” for Preschool Pick-Up  
 

To aid with safety and pickup at the preschool camp, families are 
asked to pick a “safe word” for their child. This word will be linked to 
your account, and must be known to every person who is picking up 
your child. The word does not need to be said every day at pickup, but 
should be used by anyone who is not your child’s parent or guardian. 
The word can be of any length or language. 
 
 
 

____________________________________________ 

Safe Word 
 
 
 

_____________________________________________ 

Child’s Name 
 
 
 

_____________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature 
 

 
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Danielle Marshall, Eric Scoppetta & Mark Crandall 
Camp Directors 


